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Royal Cross Community Award Appeal 

 
Royal Cross has entered the OneFamily Foundation Community Award Appeal to help raise funds 
to replace our school minibus and we have successfully made it through to the next stage of the 
Community Awards, the public vote. 
 

The PTFA and families have done a fantastic job and we have £10,000 towards the cost but are 
still a long way off our target. To help school one of our Governors has helped to put together an 
appeal for funding with OneFamily Foundation Community Awards. This is where communities 
can put forward nominated projects to receive funding. The projects that receive the most votes 
will receive the funding. 
 

The voting is now open and we only have until September 6th to get as many votes as possible! 

Get your votes in today!  
  
Here’s how you can vote for our project in 3 simple steps: 
 

• Register online to the OneFamily Foundation (free & quick to do) 
https://foundation.onefamily.com/projects/deaf-kids-on-the-road-help-keep-us-rolling/#comment-20287 
 

• Search for your project in the list of nominated projects>> (Deaf Kids on the Road – help Keep us Rolling!) 
 

• This is us! 

 
 

• Follow the ‘More’ link and vote for your project by clicking the ‘Vote’ button on your page 
 

That’s it – simple and quick. 
 

Be sure to share this with family, friends and supporters and encourage them to vote for 
our project. 
 
Thank you for your support! 
Bev Hennefer 
Headteacher 
Royal Cross Primary School 
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